
~ - JUL 19 dq! 9: 07 
Serving Florida s Panhandle Since 1963 

P 0 Box549 / PortSt Joe FL32457 
301 LorigAvenue / PortSt Joe FL32456 

te ’ fa 2 
t 1 1  - 

July 18,2005 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 3 23 99-0 8 5 0 

Re: Docket No. 050420-GU7 Petition for Approval of modifications to tariff 
provisions governing extension of services, St Joe Natural Gas Company, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

Accept this letter for filing in above referenced docket to correct an error found in 
line 4 of Section 10, which originally reads “residential bill to $1 8.04”. The corrected 
information is to read “residential bill to $18.52”. 

Please acknowledge your receipt and the date of filing of this letter on the 
enclosed duplicate copy of letter, and return the letter copy to me in the pre-addressed 
postage paid envelope which is also enclosed. 

Thank you. 

cc: Wayne Makin, ‘PSC 
email: ebroussa/~~cc.stsrc.il.us 

LED 

Very truly yours, 

/6dzZk&=~ 
Stuart Shoaf 
President 


